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Our family and community support the Illinois Pollution Control Board’s adoption of the Clean
Car and Truck Standards.
Ever since we heard of the possibility of having electric trucks and other vehicles and get rid of
the noxious diesel pollution we've been waiting for the city of Chicago to move decisively in
that direccion so that the new generations enjoy what was denied for us for many years: clean
air.
We've lived under unhealthy conditions for too long. Some members of our family
have asthma and other affections due to diesel pollution in our neighborhood in Little
Village. It's time for a change!
Do whatever you can to make it a reality.

Thank you.
Rafael Cervantes
60623 and 60632
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